From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: comment for 20-1605
Date: Monday, November 23, 2020 5:57:14 PM

From: Lisa Paton <lisapaton2000@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 5:50 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Birch Solar Project

| am writing as a concerned citizen of Lima, Ohio, near to the proposed Birch Solar Project.

| fully support solar and wind projects but | do not support one of this size, this close to a large
population. This project is in and around several neighborhoods full of people. There have not been
enough studies as to the noise pollution, damage to the land, and water pollution, as myself and
many others out here have wells for their drinking water.

We also have many animals who rely on this land for food and shelter and have no idea what will
happen to them.

| encourage you to veto this project due to the sheer size of this project and the closeness to too
many people.

Thank you,
Lisa Paton
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